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PQ 14001/25* To ask the Minister for Health when she expects the new surgical 
hub planned for north Dublin to be operational. -Tom Brabazon 

Dear Deputy Brabazon, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response. 

The Surgical Hub in Swords is being delivered by the HSE and is progressing on site 
with the current projected completion date for the construction element being Q4, 
2025.   

Once complete, the building will be handed over to HSE Service colleagues who will 
take operational control and governance of the facility, complete clinical 
commissioning and operationalize the facility.   

Yours sincerely 

Micheál Conneely 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


